
Dear Chair Clem, 
 
Please support & protect Oregon's farmers by opposing HB2469.  
 
Our current laws protect all Oregon farmers so that we can plant crops that work best for our ground. 
Laws that protect us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kris Laurance 
8071 Sleepy Hollow Rd NE 
Woodburn, OR 97071 
krislaurance@hotmail.com 
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